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Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, please make available for
public review at the Commission's Public Document Room at 1717 H Street,
washington, D.C., a copy of the following:

1. All documents, including but not limited to written
correspondence, internal staff memoranda, SECY papers,
analyses, minutes of meetings, telephone logs, etc.,
pertaining to the level of design detail required for single
stage licensing and standardized design certification. Please
include all records of communication between and among any and
all of the following parties: the Commissioners, NRC staff,
members of the industry, and members of the public,

2. All documents pertaining to the August 25, 1983 meeting
between the NRC staff and the Atomic Industrial Forum's
Stanaardization Subcommittee, discussed in a September 19,
1983 memo from Dircks to the Commissioners regarding
"Lssential Elements of Design." Specifically included in this
request are the minutes of this meeting and all NRC and
industry documents produced in connection with this meeting,
prior to, during, and since the meeting.

3. All papers presented at, and documents related to, the
Amer ican Nuclear Society's Executive Conference on
Single-stage Licensing, held on September 25-28, 1983, and the
Atomic Industrial Forum's oconference on licensing held on
September 19-21, 1983,

Should there be any questions regarding this request, please do mot
hesitate to contact me at UCS‘s Washington, D.C., office at 296-5600. Your
cooperation in responding to this request is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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legislative Research Assistant
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